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CUYAHOGA VALLEY SCENIC RAILROAD INTRODUCES ENHANCED 2019 SEASON 

 
Peninsula, OH, January 10, 2019 – Starting January 19, Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad (CVSR) will 
be running the National Park Scenic excursion on Saturdays and Sundays through April, as well as 
special event trains on Fridays. The government shutdown will not impact CVSR’s operations.  

In addition, new seating options will be available to passengers. The recently-acquired California 
Zephyr train cars, Silver Lariat and Silver Solarium, feature a comfortable lounge and a dome-
observation car, perfect for viewing the winter scenery in Cuyahoga Valley National Park. Guests can 
now choose from a variety of cars to ride including: a newly-renovated dining car, first class lounge cars 
and private suites. 

From January through April, the National Park Scenic excursions will be two-and-a-half-hours long, 
roundtrip, which has been a frequent request from families with young children. 

CVSR will not run Day Out with Thomas™ this season due to the inability to hold the event at Boston 
Mills and other contributing factors. However, there will be several other popular family programs 
including: Royalty on the Rails, Superheroes on the Train, Read Aboard, Family Fun Loop, Steam in 
the Valley and THE POLAR EXPRESS™. 

The popular Bike Aboard program, which enables passengers to bike the trails and ride the train back 
for only $5 one way, will resume in May. 

In June, CVSR will run five days each week on Wednesdays through Sundays.  

“The enhancement of the new schedule has been part of CVSR’s larger goal to improve our 
passengers’ experience and continue to build upon this vibrant asset to the community of Northeast 
Ohio,” said CVSR President & CEO Joe Mazur. “We have seen tremendous growth the past few years 
and have already sold out our dinner excursions every Friday through May as well as many of our other 
special events.” 

Mazur said that CVSR looks to continue the Dinner on the Train excursion in June with the intention 
that it becomes a staple event like Ales on Rails™ and Grape Escape. 

For more information, visit www.cvsr.com. 
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About Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad 

Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad (CVSR) is a private sector, not-for-profit 501(c)(3) volunteer 
supported organization operating in partnership with Cuyahoga Valley National Park (CVNP) and is 
dedicated to the preservation of passenger rail transportation in Cuyahoga Valley and the historic Ohio 
& Erie Canalway. CVSR has been providing excursion rail service for more than 40 years. For more 
information about the railroad, visit CVSR.com.  

 

 

 

http://www.cvsr.com/

